Board of Assessment Review Guidelines for Homeowners and Their Representatives who are Grieving Taxes
· Appraisals with interior inspections and photographs, done by licensed appraisers, are highly recommended.
· Though not legally required, professional appraisals are the best evidence of market value.

· The Board of Assessment Review requests that anyone who does not submit an appraisal with their grievance complete the Inventory Data Worksheet, which will be provided. 
· The volume of grievances has increased dramatically in recent years and the Board has a limited amount of time to review each case. For this reason, grievances which are backed up by solid evidence of market value (an appraisal) will get more serious consideration than those with no evidence.
· The assessment is presumed to be correct. The Burden of Proof is on the property owner to demonstrate that the property is over assessed.
· The Board reserves the right to request additional documentation and a failure to comply may result in the dismissal of your case.

· Help us help you. The more information you provide, the better able we are to judge your claim fairly.

Respectfully,

Michael A Romano Sr.

Chairman, Board of Assessment Review
